Media Advisory

Veteran Union Organizer Available for Comment, Interviews

On Organized Labor Issues

Frank DeFilippi, a well-known figure in organized labor, is available to journalists and news/talk programs for expert comment on ongoing labor-related issues.

Mr. DeFilippi is easily recognized by reporters who have covered labor events and issues over the past decade.  Throughout the 1990’s, he was area director for a New York-based district council of the AFL-CIO.  In that role, he successfully negotiated collective bargaining agreements with Hilton Hotels, Aramark, Marriott, the United Federation of Teachers and other corporations.   He served as a union spokesperson on television and to major newspapers during the many organizing campaigns he assembled.  He has been quoted in The New York Times, The Wall Street Journal and other nationally-known publications

Today, Mr. DeFilippi is an organizer and secretary-treasurer for Local 455 of the International Association of Bridge Structural and Ornamental Ironworkers Union in New York.  Since he joined that union in 2000, he has increased membership by 10 percent at a time when most labor organizations are falling in membership numbers.

Mr. DeFilippi’s perspective and insights will be particularly valuable in addressing a number of issues that are or will be in the news, including proposed Bush Administration changes to union reporting and disclosure requirements, management-labor negotiations taking place in a number of major industries, and organized labor’s role in the upcoming presidential elections.   He is also vocal on the failure of most unions to attract younger members and maintain growing membership rosters.

To schedule an interview with Mr. DeFilippi, call 516 798 6577 or send an e-mail to mrfrankd@aol.com
